
Look What’s Trending this week! 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
Monday 1st August - 5th August 
Education Week 2022 

 
Monday 1st August 
Last day for Book Club orders 
The NED show 
P&C  Meeting - 6pm 
 
Tuesday 2nd August 
Public Speaking 
 
Friday 5th August 
Open Day 
 
Tuesday 23rd - 25th August 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Thursday & Friday 
1st - 2nd September 
Just Like You - Disability Awareness 

 
 
 
 
 

Before and After School Care  

Please call Will  
(Co-ordinator) 

0447 430 811 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments 

(POP)  

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 

 

Education Week  This week is Education Week for all NSW Department of Education schools. The 
theme of this year’s celebration is ‘Creating futures - education changes lives’. Our school continues to 
celebrate the journey students and learners take throughout the NSW Education system, focusing on how 
we are creating futures for our students, staff and families. From the first days in child care to post-school 
pathways, our education system is preparing young people to be agile thinkers and lifelong learners. We 
celebrate all types of learning that occurs at all levels across our education system and we have a shared 
responsibility in helping to shape the lives and create the future of today’s learners. Public education can 
change the lives of not just our students, but also the lives of our teachers, staff, families and 
communities. During the week, we have lots of family friendly events planned to celebrate the great 
achievements of our students and school. Today our students enjoyed a live stream of the NED Show and 
our K-2 assembly. Tomorrow, 22 students will present speeches at our Public Speaking assembly. Eight 
students, two from each stage, will then be selected to represent our school at the Maitland Zone Public 
Speaking competition, scheduled for Week 6. On Friday we are inviting our parents and carers to come to 
school for a whole school assembly, starting at 10am, that will feature the presentation of Education Week 
achievement awards and student performances.  After the brief assembly, our families are invited to join in 
a fun Zumba activity and then visit classrooms, where every student will be presented with a certificate. 
Parents and carers are then invited to stay for lunch, our Canteen manager Bec will be offering a meal 
deal option for families and students. We hope you can join us! 

Parent Teacher Interviews  Student reports have been sent home and, this week, our teachers are 
offering interviews with parents and carers. Please be reminded that, if you are unable to attend the face-
to-face interviews, our teachers are able to offer phone interviews as an alternative. 

Young Archies - Art Competition  Information about our Young Archies art competition has been sent 
home with students. The competition, which invites our artists to create a portrait of an important person in 
their life, has proven to be extremely popular in recent years. In last week’s newsletter I suggested that 
only painted portraits would be accepted. We have since loosened the restrictions to enable students to 
use a range of mediums to create their masterpiece! The winning entries will receive art supplies to 
encourage and support their budding skills. 

Annual School Report  Each year our school reports on our achievements and performance in a range 
of school operation areas. The Annual School Report (ASR) reports against school and system generated 
targets. A mandatory performance target for all public schools is student growth and attainment. NAPLAN 
performance continues to represent the common measure of student performance. Pleasingly, we were 
able to meet our targets in Reading and Numeracy. To provide clarification about our school’s 
performance, 50% of our students are placed in the top two NAPLAN bands (proficiency) for NAPLAN 
Reading. This is an outstanding achievement and one that places our school near the very top of school 
performance in the area.  For more information about our ASR, please visit our webpage (Google Morpeth 
Public School), click on ’About our School’  and then ‘School Planning and Reporting’.  This will provide 
access to our ASR information. 

P&C Meeting tonight - Special Guest  Our P&C meeting will be held on site at 6pm tonight. Tonight’s 
meeting will provide the latest information about our school garden design, developed by local Jesse 
Clarke from Phoenix Park Farm. The redevelopment of our garden is funded by our ‘Sustain and Maintain’ 
Grant. Jesse will provide details about the plan and how we will  grow food and plant natives shrubs to 
attract birds and increase biodiversity at the school.  

Peter Edmonds 



 

P&C Meeting -  
Monday 1st August 2022 at 6pm. (NEW TIME) 

Meetings will now be held in person at the school,  

   And for those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

 

The next P&C MeeƟng is scheduled for Monday 1st August 2022 at the NEW TIME of 6pm to be held in person at the school, and for those 
who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

We would love to welcome all members of the school community to be involved ‐ parents, carers, grandparents. With a simple $1       
membership fee which can be provided to the school office, the canteen or now by Quickcliq (locate it under the uniforms tab!), you will be 
able to aƩend meeƟngs, receive minutes, and keep your finger on the pulse of our wonderful school! Don't worry being a part of the P&C 
doesn't mean you have to aƩend every meeƟng or hold a posiƟon! 

Any quesƟons regarding the P&C feel free to call the President Sharyn on 0402 543 627. We would love to see you all! 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 

   
Week 2 - Term 3, 2022 

Tuesday 02.08.2022 Help needed  

Wednesday 03.08.2022 Help needed 

Thursday 04.08.2022  Help needed 

Friday 05.08.2022           Help needed 
 

Online orders only using Quickly. If you would like to volunteer please contact Bec on 0413 771 181 or click on the link below to 

our online roster where you are able to sign up for days that you are available.        https://signup.com/go/ZBkQLdn  

Canteen News 

PBL COLA (Playing) 
We will be talking with students about …  

Are aware of others 
Share and take turns 

Own my actions 
Respond to the bell 

Care for equipment and belongings 
Accept referee decisions                       

Be kind and patient 
Try my best and play fairly 

Participate and include others 
 
















